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Dear Sir/fMadam
Town and Country Planning Acts 1990 (as amended) 2 . @ )8!

INCOMPLETE APPLICATION 0z 5 5 g
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96 West End Lane
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Proposal Description: Display of iluminated fascia sign. /

| refer to your application received on 10 November 2006.

Your application has been checked and found to be still incomplete as the following
matters remain outstanding:

e Thank you for the existing and proposed sections that you provi mw
that you did not confirm whether or not the proposed sign isA0o be illuminated.

note from the submitted drawings that the existing sign has n tubes loca
behind the individual letters that are mounted on the fascia. The proposed section
suggests that the new signage takes the same form, but as there is no annotation it
is not entirely clear whether or not it is a neon tube that is shown. Please can you
con

Your application cannot be processed until the above points are satisfied. On retumn, please
quote the application number and ensure 5 copies of all drawings and information

are provided. @ ff’)

Culture and Environment Directorate

9.
S~ Director
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Ref: 96 Westend Lane
2006-5146

07876276143

Dear Bethany, ,i}fée/y

Following on your guery regarding to the signage strategy | would like to confirm the
following:

With reference to the drawing submitted and titled —Signage Details
Dwg no. Westend/06 dated 29 Nov 2006.

The new Signage lighting will be identical to the existing as currently exist with the
exception of the first two letters (PA) which will be omitted.

The light source will not be changed regarding to lux level and colour to the existing.

The existing signage details can be sought at the Signage drawing as submitted
and if you have any additional queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards W\
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